
SAINT PAUL'S ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 
209 Washington St., P O Box 544, Delaware City, DE 19706-0544 5 
St. Paul’s Official Website is: http://www.StPaulsRCChurch.org.   
E-Mail Address:   STPAULSDECITY@verizon.net 
Phone:    (302) 834-4321      
   
Pastor:    Rev. Msgr. George Brubaker 
Deacon:   Deacon Charles Schauber, Sr.  
St. Paul's Religious Education: Linda Michel    (302) 832-2665 
     
Secretary:  Mrs. Linda Michel (Monday & Tuesday, 9AM – 2PM) (302) 834-4321 
Knights of Columbus:  Joe Ferarra, Grand Knight  (570) 982-2452 
 

Confessions:  ½ hour before each Mass for twenty minutes or by appointment.   
 

For the reception of the Sacraments of Baptism, Reconciliation, Eucharist, Confirmation, and 
Marriage, please see the parish website. 
 

St. Paul’s Cemetery Information:  Contact Scott Hudson at (302) 656-3323 or email at 
shudson@cathcemde.org 
 

Please visit and LIKE our Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/698842276869943/  
 
Please consider an offering online at: http://www.stpaulsrcchurch.org/stpaulsrcc_donate.htm to assist  
In the support of our Parish.  Thank you for your continued generosity. 

 
 

OFFERTORY COLLECTION    Offertory          $ 2,593 
     Black, Native and Home Missions $ 322 
 
This week there will be a Second Collection for Utilities. 
       

The weekly Mass from the Cathedral of Saint Peter in Wilmington will be live-streamed on Sunday 
mornings at 9:30AM at YouTube.com/DioceseOfWilm. 
 

For the health and safety of our congregation and local community, it is recommended that you 
wear a mask if you are not vaccinated or you think you may have been exposed to Covid-19.  The 
recommendation is for age Kindergarten and above.  
Let us be united in prayer for one another and for an end to the global pandemic. 

2021 Tax Contributions – Anyone wishing to have a tax letter for their contributions for 2021, 
please complete this form and place it in the offertory basket. The letters will be available for you to 
pick up the following weekend. They will be in a box marked “Tax Statements” in the last windowsill 
on the Blessed Mother Side. Please remember that the statement does not include Mass Stipends. 
These forms can also be emailed. EMAIL Yes / No (please circle) 
Name _________________________________________________ Envelope # ______________ 
 

MASS INTENTIONS 
Saturday February 12 5:00 PM MASS FOR THE PEOPLE  
Sunday  February 13 9:00 AM (RIP) Jim Rossell by Rollie & Ruthann Lubrano 
    AND 
    (RIP) Teresa Porco by Valorie & Frank Amendola  
Saturday February 19 5:00 PM (RIP) Ronald Ashley by Dottie  
Sunday  February 20 9:00 AM MASS FOR THE PEOPLE 
   

 
The Sanctuary Candle is lit from 1/30-2/12 in memory of the living and deceased members of the 
Volpe Family by Mr. & Mrs. A. Volpe 
 
 

Society of Saint Vincent de Paul – Homeless Project - we are asking for your continued support 
for our homeless project.  We have been providing the homeless with a small bag containing food, 
water, personal items, a list of shelters, and a prayer.  Last year, we handed out 765 bags and we 
hope to do the same this coming year. Please consider making a donation.   
We need the following items: 
Socks, hand sanitizer, wet wipes, toothbrush/toothpaste, tissues, rain ponchos, small bags of trail 
mix, first-aid kits.  We would also appreciate donations of new or lightly used hats, gloves, and 
blankets/throws.  Dollar Tree is an inexpensive source for these items and many other stores carry 
them as well.  You can leave donations under the statue of the Blessed Mother and we will pick them 
up.  Thank you and May God bless you. 
 

Please join St. Hedwig Church on February 18 & 19 for a fascinating set of presentations by Dr. 
A.J. Jarrouj on the greatest love story ever told - the Love of the Triune God for Mankind; a love story 
whose last act is yet to be fulfilled. Reservations and more information is available by calling Eileen 
Siter at 302-442-8171. Donation is $30 and includes continental breakfast and lunch.  
 
Lenten Soup and Speaker Series, March 6, 13, 20, 27 & April 3 - Holy Family Church, Newark. 
Soup at 5 PM, Speaker at 5:30 PM March 6, Damon Owens, TOB Institute, Community and 
Communion; March 13, Fr. Mark Kelleher, A Spirituality of Offering Mass; March 20, James Gebhart, 
Seminarian, A Walkthrough of the Mass; March 27, Cecilia Cicone, DRE, History of the Mass; 
April 3, Cecilia Cione, DRE, A Women’s Perspective on the All-Male Priesthood.   
Sign up at www.tinyurl.com/SoupSpeaker or call the parish office, 302-368-4665 
 
 

 

Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time 


